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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on 

your Social network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month: 

 
greatlakesch.org  

Our History Great Lakes Christian 

Homes is a not-for-profit 

organization that exists for the 

purpose of meeting the physical, 

social and spiritual needs of the 

aging population with support 

services. 

  • Programming and Socialization 

• Family involvement  

• Spiritual Support  

• Professional Standards 

Independent Living 

 This option is for those who want 

to continue to grow and flourish in 

a social atmosphere: 

 • one-story floor plans 

 • private amenities 

 • worry free security 

 • events & activities  

Assisted Living T 

This option is designed for those 

who need additional support with 

activities of daily living, such as:  

• bathing  

• dressing  

• medication  

• medical administration  

Activities & Lifestyle 

Everyday needs are right outside 

your front door and our activities 

are geared to the interests of 

residents:  

• exercise classes 

• guest speakers  

• card games  

• service providers 

 

Shut-Ins 

Mrs. Glenowyn Jones 

Cinda Howell 

 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

 

 

Board Meeting 
Feb.   17   after Morning Worship 

 

 

 

 

From:Stephen Keskes 

Clio Schools Asst. Superintendent 

for Curriculum & Instruction 

1/7/2019    3:05 

 

I shared with Fletcher.  Once he 

signs them, they go out to 

buildings and they are made 

available.  I'm also giving these to 

the at-risk liaisons on Friday. 

 

 
From: Kelly DelReal 

Food Bank of Eastern Michigan 

1/14/2019    4:18 pm 

 

…  I’m so happy that this 

relationship is mutually beneficial 

and helping people in the process! 

Keep up the good work! 

Thanks 

 

 

From: Fletcher Spears 

Clio Schools Superintendent 

1/15/2019    5:31 pm 

 

Thank YOU for your ministry and 

the actions you are taking to help 

Clio families.  Please keep us in 

the loop.  If you are in need of 

volunteers to assist with 

distribution or other tasks, please 

let us know. 

 
From: Janet Mowl 

Clio Human Services Fund 

1/23/2019   12:17 pm 

 
Thank you for the information.  Let 

me know if there is anything I can 

do to help.  I am spreading the 

word to enlist volunteers on those 

2 dates Feb 9 and Mar 9.  

Please forward any electronic or 

poster type media releases when 

you have them ready and I will be 

happy to share to all I can. 

Paul - did you get our check from 

the HSF - Roger was going to get 

with you on that? 


